
 

 

A NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC….. 
 

 

THE ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, 

July 5, 2022 HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 

THE NEXT ZONING BOARD OF 

ADJUSTMENTS MEETING IS 

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY,  

July 19, 2022, AT 7PM. 

 

THANK YOU. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Stephanie Merola 

Zoning & Planning Board Secretary 
 

 


